
The Diaper Depot is excited to collaborate with
our Community School Perry for a Distribution !

When: September 21st, 2020
Location: Perry Elementary School

955 W 29th Street
Erie, PA 16508

How do you sign up?
Contact Perry School Community Director

Michelle Kephart
814.460.4846 or via email at

mkephart@eriesd.org

Want a text reminder?? 
 Text "diaperdepot" to

31996
* messaging rates apply*




